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From."
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Laura Lim <arualmil@hotmail.corn>
Sunday, March 14, 2010 9:43 PM
secretary < secretary@ CFTC. g ov >

cftcfeed back@ fxd d. com
Strongly oppose!

Dear sir/madam,

I strongly oppose the lowering of leverage in FX market.

Kind regards,
Laura

Hotmail: Powerful Free email with security by Microsoft. Get it now.


